
Elec�on conduct inquiry launches survey for voters with disabili�es 

The Victorian Parliament’s Electoral Maters Commitee is invi�ng voters with disabili�es to complete 
a survey as part of its inquiry into the conduct of the 2022 Victorian state elec�on. 

“We are looking at any improvements that need to be made to the way state elec�ons are conducted 
in Victoria and we want to hear the experiences that people with disabili�es had with vo�ng at the 
most recent elec�on,” Commitee Chair Luba Grigorovitch said. 

“We are keen to know about any barriers that people with disabili�es have faced par�cipa�ng in our 
electoral system, so that we can make recommenda�ons to address those barriers,” she said. 

The survey can be completed online and there is also an easy English version and further informa�on 
available on the survey webpage. It can be completed anonymously. 

“We are grateful to Scope Australia for helping us develop the survey and the accompanying 
informa�on,” Ms Grigorovitch said. 

“This survey is an important part of ensuring that all eligible Victorians can access vo�ng in our state 
elec�ons.” 

The survey is open un�l 18 December 2023. 

For more informa�on on the inquiry into the conduct of the 2022 state elec�on, go to the 
Commitee’s website. 

 

 

https://vicparl.news/emcsurvey
https://vicparl.news/emcsurvey
https://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/emc
https://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/emc

